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Nominations for ICMI 

 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
ICMI, the International Commission on Mathematical Instruction 
(http://www.mathunion.org/icmi), which is a commission of the International Mathematical 
Union, will have the election of new members for its Executive Committee. 

You are hereby invited to send your nominations for each of the following positions: 

President, Secretary-General, Vice-Presidents, and Members-at-Large of the ICMI. 
 
Please see the attached letter for further details. 
  
 
Sincerely 
Helge Holden 
  
 
Prof. Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
http://www.mathunion.org 
Phone:+47-92038625 
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